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March 7, 1941

Mrs. Laura Gilpin 
Colorado Springs 
Colorado

Dear Mrs. Gilpin:

Thanks for your grand 
long letter which I want to properly 
answer as soon as I come cut from under.
I have been away and I am literally 
swamped.

In the meantime, I want 
you to know how much I appreciate it, and 
how hopeful I am that we can do some of 
the things discussed in it.

Cordially,

TM:MB


